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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR A CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION 
 

The Oregon Health Authority - Drinking Water Services has determined that the proposed drinking 

water Phase III of Water Resiliency Project for the Cannon Beach Water System conform to the criteria 

and requirements of Oregon Administrative Rules 333-061-0063 and the supporting environmental 

review process guidance manual.  The project – replacement of the Main Reservoir, replacement of a 

North/South Backbone Pipeline -- is therefore categorically excluded from further environmental 

review under the Drinking Water Revolving Loan Fund program as allowed in the above referenced 

rules. A copy of the Categorical Exclusion and information upon which it is based is available for public 

viewing at:  

 
Oregon Health Authority 
Drinking Water Services 

800 NE Oregon Street; Suite 640 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

(971) 673-0405 
 
 
Additional copies are available for review at: 
City of Cannon Beach 
163 E Gower/PO Box 368 
Cannon Beach, OR 97110 
503-436-8068 
 
 
 
Posted 02/15/2024 


